KY Birth Parent Advisory Council NEEDS YOU!

JOIN OUR BIRTH PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (BPAC)

We are pleased to announce the formation of a new Birth Parent Advisory Council to work with the Thriving Families Safer Children Coalition. The role of the BPAC is to serve as strategic partners with other relevant stakeholders within Kentucky's child welfare system and advise on making changes to services, particularly prevention programming.





ELIGIBLE APPLICANTS ARE:

- Parents or primary caregivers who have had previous involvement with the child welfare system.
- The applicant's child protective services (CPS) case is closed.
- Willing and able to participate in quarterly meetings and review materials beforehand in preparation.
- Focused on solutions, open-minded, and forward looking.
- Willing to speak publicly about recommendations from the group.
- Eligible to receive compensation for participation.

Do you want to see positive changes within the child welfare system and be a part of the process? Then join us!

The first step is to complete the anonymous survey, which is located below. Completing the survey will lead you to the Council Application.

Complete the Anonymous Feedback Survey Here



